
January 29, 2024 

 

Dear Peg, 

  

I am writing to inform you that I have decided to resign from my Library 

Assistant position at the Watertown Public Library, effective February 13. I would like to 

take this opportunity to emphasize that it has nothing to do with the job itself, or the 

department, and this was obviously a very hard decision to make. Working here in 

Children's has impacted my life in so many positive ways. Truly, one of the best jobs 

I've ever had and I am so grateful for the opportunity to learn and grow here. 

 

However, I am looking forward to what the future holds for me in this new chapter. I 

will gladly continue to support the Children's Department until my last day of February 

13. 

 

And of course, I look forward to enjoying the library further as a loyal patron :) 

 

Sincerely, 

Carley 
 


